
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The weather is certainly starting to feel a bit cooler and wetter, and our first half-term is nearly at an end, but we have a jam-
packed week next week to mark it! 
 
Next week we have the EYFS/KS1 Big Wild Walk – They aim to walk 3 miles over the course of the week and raise money for 
Hedgehogs and the Wildlife Trust. If anyone would like to join Miss Thomas on the walk, please let her know!  
 
Our Autumn Open Day is on Wednesday 18th October for any families looking for a place for their child for Reception in 
September 2024 or for a current place in our Nursery. There will be lots of activities for children to join in with from 9:30am, 
such as Forest school, Phonics and Yoga. Please pass on to anyone you know would like the opportunity to look around our 
lovely school with their little one. 
 
Parents have been super busy preparing for the children’s Spooky Disco on the last day of term. This will be a  
great opportunity for the children to have a boo-gie together and all funds raised will be donated back onto the  
school for the children! A big thank you to those of you that have donated costumes to our pre-loved  
costume rail in reception –this is a lovely way to support each other and to reduce waste.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
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Friday 13th October 2023 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Spooky Disco at the Village Hall: Friday 20th October 2023  
PD DAYS: Thursday 2nd November, Friday 3rd November and 
*Monday 6th November (no children in school on these days) 
Half term holidays: Monday 23rd October-*Monday 6th November 
2023 
Children return to school: Tuesday 7th November 2023 
Parents Evenings: Tuesday 7th & Wednesday 8th November 2023 
Remembrance service at the Cenotaph: Friday 10th November 
10:45am 
Individual Pupil Photographs: Monday 13th November 2023 
Odd Socks Day (Wear Odd Socks for anti-bullying) Monday 13th 
November  
Children In Need Day – Wear something yellow or spotty! 17th 
November 
 

Click here to view 
what our students 

have been up to 
recently. 

 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to Dexter 

Who celebrates his birthday 

next week. 

We hope you have a lovely 

birthday!  

 

Tilstock Open Day  

WEDNESDAY 18th October for children requiring Reception 

places for September 2024 or a place in our Nursery 

provision. 

Please share! 

 

 

 

Spooky Disco  

  

 

   

 

WORSHIP  

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

We are focusing on the 

value of Hope this half-

term. Please click here 

to read this term’s bible 

story with your child.  

 

Please join us for our Spooky Disco on Friday 20th 

October at Tilstock Village Hall 5pm- 6:30pm. 

£3 per child 

There will be a tuck shop and our fabulous Spooky 

Hamper on raffle! 

All funds raised will be donated to the school.  

 

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/our-bible-stories/

